
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Wednesday, June 19, 2013 4:07 PM 
Bob Allen
Christine Alderman; Johnny Titsworth; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; scontreras@sesi-
nm.com; office2@sesi-nm.com
Re: Cimarex Cottonwood Draw 22 Federal Com #1
Cottonwood Draw 22 Fed Com l.doc

Subject:
Attachments:

The BLM is good with this work plan.
See attached drilling approval, thanks

On Wed, Jun 19, 2013 at 10:43 AM, Bob Allen <ballen@sesi-nm.coin> wrote:

All...attached is my memo from yesterday’s meeting

Bob Allen CSP, CHMM 

Cell # 575.390.7063 

Office #575.397.0510 

Fax #575.393.4388

Isaiah 40:31

They that wait upon the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with wings as eagles; they shall 
run, and not he weary; and they shall walk, and not faint.
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In Reply Refer To:
3162.4 (NM-080)
NMNM94839 June 19.2013

NM Office of the State 
Attn: Bill Duemling 
1900 W. Second St. 
Roswell, NM 99201

Engineer

30-015-3^5^2-

RE: NMNM94839; Cottonwood Draw 22 Fed Com 1
SESE, Section 22, T25S-R26E 
Eddy County, New Mexico

RBgffTg^

JUN21 2013

Gentlemen:

The above well location has had recent spill events related to oil and gas operations. In 
order to fully delineate the impacted sites, a drilling unit will be needed to complete the 
delineation. The Bureau of Land Management (land owner) authorizes the use of a 
drilling unit to accomplish the full delineation of the site.

If there are any questions please call Jim Amos, Supervisory Environmental Protection 
Specialist, at (505) 234-5909.

Sincerely,

ames A. Amos 
Supervisory Environmental 
Protection Specialist




